
 

 

May 21, 2020 
 
To, 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Subject: Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulation, 
2015. 
 

Scrip Code: 531307 / Scrip ID: RRIL 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 
2015, this is to inform you that in view of the directions given by State / Central Government, to prevent 
and contain the spread of COVID-19, the Company has temporarily closed its operations and office, till 
further notice. The company’s business activities relating to trading are going to be impacted more in 
future. The overall adverse impact due to this closure is not immediately assessable. 
 
‘RRIL’s management has taken proactive measures to safeguard the health of employees while adopting 
Central and State Government advisory on the matter. 
 
We will keep the Exchange informed of further developments in this regard. 
 
You are requested to take the same on records. 
 
Thanking You,  
 
For RRIL Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sanjay Vishwakarma 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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